Niagara
Falls

NOTICE OF COMMUNITY
STAKEHOLDER OPEN HOUSE

FUTURE VISION FOR LUNDY’S LANE
September 17, 2025, 4 p.m. to 6 p.m.

You are invited to attend a community stakeholder
open house to share your ideas and help shape the
future of Lundy’s Lane, ensuring it remains a
vibrant, livable, walkable, and sustainable part of
the City.

This meeting is being held to gain an
understanding from community stakeholders
about the priorities for the area moving forward,
specifically focused on the following topic areas:

e The future vision for Lundy’s Lane.

e Zoning and land use policies.

e Motel conversions to residential uses.

e Understanding the impact of change on
businesses, social services and the historic
character of Lundy’s Lane.

e Affordable housing.

When: Wednesday, September 17, 2025

Time: 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Where: Multi-purpose rooms D & E, MacBain
Community Centre, 7150 Montrose Road, Niagara
Falls

What to Expect: a brief presentation will be made
at 4pm followed by the opportunity to share your
feedback and vision with City staff on the key
topic areas listed above.

If you cannot attend the meeting but would like to
share your feedback, please send comments to
kgoerz@niagarafalls.ca by September 24th, 2025.
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